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requirements reflective of the final relocation document,

Accordingly, the purpose of this revised submittal is to correct the inconsistency described
above. Also, this submittal incorporates additional changes which are designed to make the
Technical Specifications more user-friendly (e.g., it deletes the large number of blank
Technical Specification pages which were generated as a result of relocating the RETS to the
SLC Manual; it renumbers appropriate Technical Specification pages and sections; it
modifies the Technical Specification Index to be consistent with the above changes; and it
restructures certain generic footnotes to make them more plant-specific.)

Attachment 1 contains the revised proposed Catawba Technical Specifications changes.
Attachment 2 contains the proposed Selected Licensee Commitments for Radiological
Effluent Controls, The enclosed modified Technical Specification pages and inserts should
completely replace those contained in the original submittals. The conclusions of the No
Significant Hazards Consideration and Environmental Impact Analyses contained in the
original submittal continue to remain valid. A copy of this revised submittal has been
provided to the appropriate South Carolina state official,

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed information, please call L.J. Rudy at
(803) 831-3084.

Very truly yours,

M. S . eedore

M.S. Tuckman
[JR/s
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